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A Pennsylvania Charitable Trust 

BAPTISMS 

Will take place on the Second and  

Fourth Sunday of the month immediately 

following the 11:30 a.m. Mass 

(Approximately 1:00 p.m.).  

Pre-sacramental preparation is required. 

Please call the office to make arrangements. 

 

MARRIAGE 

Wedding arrangements must be made with 

parish clergy at least six months in advance 

of proposed wedding date. Please call the 

office PRIOR to making any other  

arrangements. 

 

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK  

& SHUT-INS 

Anointing every Sunday at 8:30 a.m.  

in the Church. No registration needed.  

Shut-ins, call the rectory. 

403 GRANDVIEW AVENUE   

PITTSBURGH, PA  15211   

412-381-0212 •  Fax:  412-381-9921 •  www.smomp.org 

 

PARISH CLERGY 

Rev. Michael J. Stumpf  ..................................................... Pastor 

Rev. Peter Mawanda……………………………………..In Residence 

Rev. Joseph Mele….……………………………………..In Residence 

 

DIRECTORY OF MINISTRIES 

 

Rectory and Parish Offices  ....................................... 412-381-0212 

Office Manager  ............................................ Sandy Crowley x 101 

Receptionist  ………………………………………………….. x102 

Religious Education  …………………………….....Holly Mohr x 106 

Director of Liturgical Music  ............................. Amanda Bruce x 105  

Wedding Facilitator…………………………………………….x 103 

Director of Deaf Choir………………………………..Karen Shepherd 

Coordinator of Liturgy….….…..Christine Jordanoff /cjordanoff@smomp.org 

Coordinator of Deaf Ministries…..…...Karen Shepherd / kshepherd@smomp.org 

Facilities / Maintenance ….……………………………………..x117�

Sullivan Hall   ........................................................ 412-390-4011 

�

 

 

 MASS SCHEDULE 

 

Mon, Wed,  Fri: 7:00 a.m. 

 Tues & Thurs: 10:00 a.m. 

Saturday: 5:00 p.m. (Anticipated) 

Sunday: 7:30, 9:30 &  

11:30 a.m. (Signed Mass) 

Holyday: As announced inside Bulletin 

  

CONFESSIONS 

Saturdays: Noon –12:45 p.m. 

(And by appointment) 



SAINT MARY OF THE MOUNT PARISH�

 

�

Prince of Peace Mass Schedule 

 

Monday - Friday 

10:00 a.m. - Saint Adalbert 

Saturday 

5:00 p.m. - Saint Adalbert 

Sunday 

9:00 a.m. - Saint Adalbert 

11:00 a.m. - Saint Peter   

 

Saint Adalbert - 160 S. 15th Street 

Saint Peter - 28th & Sarah Street 

 

 

 

 

 

Sanctuary Lamp Candle burns this  

week for  Samuel Whetstone requested by Wife 
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PITTSBURGH, PA�

Parish Mission Statement�

You are the light of the world. A city set �

on a mountain cannot be hidden. �

(Mt 5:14)�

Called to be a beacon of God’s Light, we 

are a diverse Roman Catholic �

community, striving to live �

the Gospel by loving and serving �

God and our neighbor.�

�

Liturgy Schedule 

�

September 2 � 9, 2018�

�

SUNDAY,  September 2, Twenty Second  

Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7:30   Fred Smallhoover  (Sis Merriman) 

9:30   Sam Whetstone  (Family) 

11:30 Mom, Dad, & John Tomini (Gloria Redlinger) 

 

MONDAY, September 3, Saint Gregory the 

Great, Pope and Doctor of the Church 

7:00  People of the Parish 

 

TUESDAY,  September 4, Weekday 

10:00  Denis Brusco  (Lucy Simeoni) 

 

WEDNESDAY, September 5, Weekday�

7:00 Joseph & Roseline Pinkernell (Pat Smith & Family) 

  

THURSDAY,  September 6, Weekday 

10:00 Lil Comport  (Lynn Sevick) 

  

FRIDAY, September 7, Weekday 

7:00 Audrey Heigl  (John & Kerry Walluk) 

3:00  Alisha White � Luke Wetzel 

 

SATURDAY, September 8, The Nativity of 

the Blessed Virgin Mary�

1:00 Sarah Robb � Kenneth Riordan 

3:00 Courtney Cuccia � Michael Rinaldi 

5:00  Margaret Riley (Family) 

  

SUNDAY,  September 9, Twenty Third  

Sunday in Ordinary Time 

7:30 Margaret Melhmauer Caldwell  (Nick & Celina 

Vrcic) 

9:30   Marion, Antonietta & Joseph Fazio (Family) 

11:30 People of the Parish 

 

 Parish Stewardship  

  

Offertory    $7,347.50 

  

PSP goal           $167,038 

PSP received to date       $26,743 (includes Faith Direct) 

  

Online giving through  

Faith Direct                              $  9,008  (July) 

� 

Interested in Joining the Parish?  

 

There are several ways to join the parish. 

On line….Visit www.smomp.org. Click on “ About” 

then click on “Joining Our Parish” 

 

Call the Parish Office at 412-381-0212, ext. 102 and 

say “I want to join”! 

 

Fill out a card located in your pew and drop it into 

the collection basket or into the mail and a member 

of the parish staff will be in touch. 

 

Please remember in prayer those who have died 

 

Paul McKenna, Jr. 

 

 

 

May his soul through the Mercy of God, rest in peace. 



Amen to Action 

For the second year, we are gathering together to sing, 

pray celebrate and pack  1 million meals of hope for the 

hungry. Join us on  Friday November 23, at the David L. 

Lawrence convention center from 9:00 a.m.  - 

12:30p.m. 

Fun facts about last years ground breaking event: 

  

•Over 3,000 people of all ages and faiths sang, prayed 

and packed their hearts out.   

•The final meal count was 1,014,366—14,366 over 

goal.  

•Set a record for packing the most meals in one location.  

•It was a real family affair. In fact, many brought their 

children.   

•Meals of Hope is a national organization whose mission 

is to bring communities together.   

Watch the bulletin for more info! 

  

Mt. Washington Food Bank  

September dates:  

Produce only, Wednesday, September 12 at 6:00 P.M  

Food bank distribution, Tuesday, September 25th,    

9:30 to 11:00 A.M.  

Volunteers are needed who are available during the 

morning hours. If interested in volunteering, please call 

Linda Reber at 412-481-5713.  

 

Baptism Seminar 

Anyone wishing to have their child baptized at Saint 

Mary of the Mount must first attend a Baptism seminar. 

The next seminar is Tuesday, September 4 at 7pm in the 

rectory. To register, please contact Holly Mohr at 412-

381-0212 ext. 106 or hmohr@smomp.org. 

  

Children and Family Ministry 

Registration forms have been sent out to returning fami-

lies in our Children and Family Ministry (CFM) pro-

gram! If you haven’t received yours, please contact Holly 

Mohr at 412-381-0212 ext. 106 or hmohr@smomp.org. 

If you’re new to the program or the parish, welcome!! 

Our CFM program includes Catechesis of the Good 

Shepherd for 3-6 year olds, small discipleship groups for 

first-eighth graders, and parent formation, as well as 

whole-family service work and formation in prayer. We 

meet Sunday mornings before 11:30 mass, beginning 

September 16. We’d love to welcome your family to the 

community!�� 

��
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New Service Opportunity 

...I was thirsty and you gave me drink,  

I was a stranger and you welcomed me....Matthew 25:35 

The main part of the church is only accessible to the 

public during Mass times or celebrations.  Visitors stop 

by the 24 hr chapel wishing to see more of the church 

than peer through the glass door and have shown an in-

terest in hearing about our history. 

With this in mind, The Front Door Ministry invites all 

Parishioners to be a beacon of God's light.  

We would appreciate cases of water donations as well as 

need Volunteers to show hospitality to visitors on special 

occasions when the Church would be open.  Volunteers 

would  welcome people into the church while monitor-

ing their visits, and hand out water to the visitors or 

people passing by. The first opportunity to volunteer is 

Saturday September 22nd from 6:00-9:00pm for the 

Mt. Washington Block Party sponsored by the Mt. 

Washington Community Development Corporation. 

Contact Donna Zelt (fzelt@aol.com) to volunteer. 

Please drop water donations to the Rectory.�

Please remember our parishioners and friends who are 

in need of our prayers:    

Mary Accomando, Vincent Aguglia, Mary Baumgart, 

Ron Bishop, Mary Catherine Boerner, Carol & Jack 

Bombich, Judy Bordone, Mary Carroll, Regina Charlet-

ta, Rita Ciesielski, Dolores D’Alessio, Anne DeSimone, 

Christine Pratt-Escribano, Mary Fleisner, Donna, Doro-

thy Fox, Keith Frazier, Donna Gilvarry, Victoria Gira-

sole, Sr. Grace Gratsch, Bill Habrat, Mary Harmon, Rita 

Hockenbury, Elizabeth Irwin, Chelsi Kennedy, Donald 

Kinast, Grace Klein, Carolene Kowal, Denise Kubiak, 

Jeanne Lyons, Linda Maloney, Herb McDowell, Jason, 

Madge McDonough, John McDonough Joseph Mester, 

Margie Miller, Mary Jean Miller, Sam Palombia, Fr. 

Garry Patriquim, Lorraine Prokopec, Alberta Reger, 

Edward Reynolds, Jim Ruposky, Ann Rue, John 

Schmitt, Elaine and George Slipko, Steven Slipko, Mar-

garet Sporter, Elaine Terreri, Pat Vietmeier, Brody Yan-

dura. If you would like your name or that of a loved one 

added to the list or removed from the list please contact 

the Ladies of Charity at 412-381-2423 or andre-

aevans210@gmail.com.   
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The Mission Ministry is looking for  

Volunteers during the school year 

Our Parish  teams with the Gwen's Girls Program to en-

rich the lives of girls who attend school and live in other 

parts of the city.  Once a month 4-6 volunteers meet and 

travel to the Gwen's Girls North Shore location to partici-

pate in games, crafts and activities that foster communica-

tion, social interactions and cultural understanding.  Be-

come a beacon of God's light to others through this Minis-

try.  

 

"We can show our Christian charity by a quiet and courageous 

determination to make the quest for racial harmony a matter of 

personal involvement. We must go beyond slogans and generali-

zations about color and realize that all of us are human beings, 

men, women, and children, all sharing the same human nature 

and dignity, with the same desires, hopes and feeling. We should 

try to know and understand one another. " The National Black 

Catholic Congress, Inc.  

 

Please Contact Donna Zelt (fzelt@aol.com) to volunteer 

once a month at Gwen's Girls from 5:30-7pm.  �

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ask the Master of the Harvest to Send Out Laborers for 

His Harvest – As a nation, we pause this weekend to cele-

brate Labor Day and as Christians we are invited to give 

thanks and praise to God for the gift of human labor that 

enriches us. In our daily lives, our work is that which we 

do to make a living, to provide for our families and to 

share the gifts that God has given us. Our labor involves 

our hands and minds and hearts and truly becomes a re-

flection of the work of God in creating and sustaining the 

world. Yet, our labor does not end when the work day is 

over. The Lord also invites us, as people of faith, to labor 

in his vineyard. Our life of faith cannot be a passive en-

deavor. To sit back and simply let God do good for us 

does nothing when it comes to sharing faith and truth and 

making new disciples. Instead, our faith, like our work, is 

an active sharing of the gifts of will, intellect, strength 

and love that we have been given. On Mission for The 

Church Alive! invites us to labor in on behalf of the 

Church so that the seeds of faith can be planted in the 

hearts of others through word and deed. And as we invite 

others to follow God and enter into caring relationships 

with them, God can reap a bountiful harvest of the fruits 

of his love. Visit onmissionchurchalive.org to learn more 

and to stay informed. 

 

Interim Mass & confession schedule 

The Interim Mass/Confession schedules will be released 

the weekend of September 8/9, 2018.  Interim schedules 

will be published in parish bulletins, made available 

online and posted at the doors of the churches.  Also, the 

universal distribution of the Pittsburgh Catholic, which 

will include a complete guide to all interim Mass and con-

fession schedules, will be delivered to homes September 

13.  Thank you for your patience and ongoing support.   
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New to the Parish? 

If you are new to the parish or, perhaps you have been a 

member for a while, but still feel like a new member, 

please join us on Saturday, September 22nd, after 5:00 

Mass, for a New Member Welcome event. Stop by the 

rectory for some refreshments and to meet some of your 

fellow parishioners. We would love to meet you!" 

 

Save The Date 

Sunday, September 16, 3:00 PM St. Margaret of Scotland 

Church presents: “Music from Carnegie Mellon” Faculty 

Concert. Jennifer Alymer, Soprano, Assistant Professor of 

Voice, Daniel Teadt, Baritone, Assistant Teaching Profes-

sor of Music with Mark Carver, Piano, Associate Teaching 

Professor of Collaborative Piano.  Admission is free.  Mark 

was previously Director of Liturgical Music for the former 

Parishes of St. Joseph, St. George and St. John Vianney. 

 

Food Pantry 

The Parish Emergency Food pantry is used for families who 

are in need of food when the Food Bank is closed. Recently 

we have had some requests that have diminished our sup-

ply. If you would like to help families in need with 

food,  please drop off a bag of food at the church office.  

 

The following items are most helpful: 

Small size peanut butter 

Small size jelly 

Canned chicken or tuna 

Packaged mac and cheese  

veggies 

fruit 

Small jars of pasta sauce 

Ready to eat packaged meals, rice, soup 

We do not accept fresh food items. 

 

Thank you for your continued generosity. 

Doris Bazari-Dayoub 

Ashely Chavez 

Tia Churchfield 

Joseph Denis 

Brenna DiBasilio 

Brian Fischer 

Samantha Fischer 

Ed Grimes 

Eric Hogle 

Jolene Hogle 

Lynsie Hogle 

James Johnson 

Erin King 

Peter Krembs 

Nick Lattanzon 

Barbara McCormick 

Dennis O’Loughlin 

Joel Palko 

Alexis Pilato 

Frank Pilato 

Kristen Santoline 

Kaitlyn Schmidt 

Renee Williams 

�
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Lilanna Bailey 

Leonardo Alan Becker 

Liam Gregory Bishop 

Camryn Reese Donnelly 

Allie Rose Frederick 

Eliza Ann Gourley 

Sebastian Thomas Mulholland 

Patrick Walsh Ryan 

Joseph Russell Saunders 

Jane Louise Trotter�

 

An Evening of Prayer  

Processing the Grand Jury Report 

The Parish Pastoral Council would like to invite everyone 

in the Church to an evening of prayer and community shar-

ing in response to the revelations of the grand jury re-

port.  It will take place on Thursday, September 6

th

 at 

7:30 in the Church.  We will first remember and pray 

for all the victims.  Additionally, we will take time to dis-

cuss our feelings and thoughts as we process the news of 

the last few weeks.  We hope you can join us.  


